
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF WASHBURN 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Washburn Town Council 
will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on Tuesday, October 29, 2024 
6:00 pm at the Washburn Civic Center, 1287 Main Street                                                      
to solicit comments on the following proposed ordinances. 

1. In-Town Chickens 
2. Flags 

The public may attend the public hearing or submit written 
comments.  You can obtain more information by contacting 
the Town Office at 1287 Main Street, Washburn, ME  04786 
or by calling 455-8485.  Copies of the ordinance may also be 
found at www.washburnmaine.org 
 

http://www.washburnmaine.org/

